Good morning parents,
The end of the school year is quickly upon us! This is our review week, and next week we will facilitate end-of-the-year assessments.  Any student with a financial balance will not be able to take their end-of-the-year assessments.  Attached you will find the study guides.  It is important to note that no missing assignments will be accepted after June 9th, as that is the school-wide deadline for submitting make-up work.  Please contact the school office should you have any questions or concerns regarding financial obligations (deadline was May 29th).  We will be wrapping up the last week of school from June 15-18, 2020.  More details will be forthcoming (regarding drop off of devices and textbooks, and pick up any personal materials).  The last day of school is Thursday, June 18, 2020.  Before I close, let me share some important reminders:
 
Important Reminders
 
June 1st-5th                    	            	Review week
June 8th-11th                 	            	End-of-year Assessment Week
June 9th			All make-up/incomplete assignments are due
June 16th			1st-7th Virtual Award Ceremony (TBA)
June 17th-18th              	            	1st-7th drop off and pick up of report cards and awards (TBA) 

Parents, thank you for your continued support and being a partner in your child’s education. 
Have a great weekend!


